
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 19, 2021 
 
(Via Electronic Mail) 
Dear Judge and Commissioners: 
 
The Board of Directors of the Fort Bend Grand Parkway Toll Road Authority (“Authority”) reviewed 
the following items at their regular meeting held on August 18, 2021, and makes the following 
recommendations to Commissioners Court: 

1. Approval of insurance renewal with HARCO Insurance Services;  

2. Approval of Engineering Services Agreement with Halff Associates, Inc.;  

3. Approval of Engineering Services Agreement with Geotest Engineering, Inc.;  

4. Approval of Engineering Services Agreement with Civiltech Engineering, Inc.;  

5. Approval of Engineering Services Agreement with Weisser Engineering and Surveying;  

6. Approval of Engineering Services Agreement with Ninyo & Moore;  

7. Approval of Change Order No. 5 to Construction Contract with Creacom, Inc.;  

8. Contract for Construction of Plane and Overlay on Existing SH 99 Mainlanes/Ramps and 
Replacement of Pavement Markings with James Construction Group, LLC; and  

9. Contract for Construction of Tollway Facility Consisting of Grading, Base, Concrete 
Pavement, Retaining Walls, Drainage, Bridge Structures, Illumination, Signing and Pavement 
Markings with Harper Brothers Construction, LLC. 

Copies of the related documents are attached.  Please place these items for consideration by 
Commissioners Court on the agenda for the meeting scheduled on August 24, 2021. 
 
As always, if you should have any questions regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact 
any member of the Board of Directors or the Authority’s consultants. 
 

 


